From:

Sent: 15 March 2017 19:26

To: Jones, Evelyn

Subject: DPCAAC Comments on 2017/0417/P 5 Chetwynd, Villas, Garden Development
Attachments: Comments on 2017/0417/P have been received by the council.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Ms Jones,

Further to our telephone conversation earlier this week. | have now consulted the Dartmouth Park
Conservation Area Advisory Committee. Please substitute the comment below for that in the attached
email:

DPCAAC object to this application as the top of the development can be seen from Dartmouth Park Road.
It also sets a bad precedent for possible development in the other four gardens in Chetwynd Villas and, as
the construction has already taken place, the application should be retrospective.

Please acknowledge receipt.

Regards

Nick Bradfield on behalf of DPCAAC.



